
Dear Care and Support Provider,  
 
Care and Support Provider Update: 12th May 2020 
 
 
Please note that we are regularly updating the Care Providers page on the Sefton 
Council website with information for the public 
domain.  https://www.sefton.gov.uk/social-care/adults/adult-social-care-
providers.aspx.   
 
 
 
CQC Information for adult social care services during the coronavirus (COVID-
19) outbreak 
The Care Quality Commission have been publishing the answers to questions adult 
social care providers have asked them during the coronavirus outbreak. The 
answers are dated so you can see how recent are and they will continue to update 
this page as things change.   These can be found on the CQC website External 
FAQs 
 
 
 
Falls FAQ’s for Care Homes 
Please find below a poster developed by the National Falls Prevention Coordination 
Group that provides advice on how to manage a fall that may require an ambulance 
during the COVID-19 pandemic. 
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